
TIS/CIR/62/23-24                                                                                  CIRCULAR                                                                    11 December 2023 
        Classes: Nursery to XII  

Dear Parents  
 

With the winter chill setting in, the WINTER CARNIVAL 2023, comes as a tempting invite to spend the day in the sun. Scheduled for Saturday, 16 
December 2023 from 11:00 am to 8:00 pm, it promises uninterrupted hours of music, games and rides, eats and drinks, and assures you of 
loads of fun and entertainment. 
 

We are sending you the invitation card which you will have to bring along with the school ID to facilitate free entry to the carnival. 
 

Kindly make note of the following points: 
1. There will be no classes on Friday, 15 December 2023 for the students of classes Nursery to XII. ONLY student volunteers for the 

Carnival will come to school on Friday, 15 December 2023, from 8:00 am to 12:30 pm. The school buses will ply as per the normal 
timings in the morning hours. Buses will leave the school at 12:45 pm  premises. Kindly make arrangements accordingly. Students who 
do not use the school bus regularly may also use the school bus on Friday, 15 December 2023 with a duly signed consent from the 
parent. 

2. On Saturday, 16 December 2023, NO school bus will ply on any route. The student volunteers will have to make their own arrangements 
to travel to the school and back. 

3. The duty roaster for the volunteers will be announced by the class teachers in the respective classes, in advance. 
4. The volunteers should reach school at least 15 minutes before their scheduled duty. They must wear their school blazer/ sweatshirt while 

on duty. 
5. Students who come to the carnival with a valid school identity card will be allowed free entry into the school premises to the carnival. 

 

We look forward to seeing you all at the WINTER CARNIVAL 2023. 
 

Warm regards 

 

MALLIKA PREMAN 

PRINCIPAL 

 


